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Adobe Photoshop 7 Mar 06 2020 Written by educators, for educators, the Against the Clock series is the
complete solution for courses in Graphic Multimedia or Web Design Software. The hands-on, project-based
texts are packaged with resource CD-ROMs that contain all the files needed to create the step-by-step
projects in the text. Instructor CD-ROMs include assessments, overhead presentation materials, and
additional projects. Topics covered include media and color, color correction, repair and retouching,
animation, colorizing and Image Ready. This title is ideal for professionals who teach Adobe Photoshop,
or educators of any course that includes graphic arts software and computer design software, or for
anyone interested with a working knowledge of Adobe Photoshop 7, who is ready to proceed to the advanced
level.
Photoshop CS5: The Missing Manual Jul 30 2019 Photoshop CS5 is more amazing than ever, but it can be
overwhelming if you're just getting started. This book makes learning Photoshop a breeze by explaining
things in a conversational, friendly style -- with no technical jargon. After a thorough introduction to
the program, you'll delve deep into Photoshop's secrets with expert tips and practical advice you can
use every day. Learn your way around. Get a guided tour of Photoshop's efficient new workspace Unlock
the power. Learn the best ways to use layers, channels, masks, paths, and more Bring images to life.
Discover how to effectively retouch, resize, and recolor your photos Be artistic. Create beautiful
illustrations and paintings, and use text effectively Share your work. Produce great-looking photos for
print and the Web Work smarter and faster. Automate common chores and install plug-ins for complex tasks
Get bonus online content. Find more great material on the Missing CD page Written with the clarity,
humor, and objective scrutiny, Photoshop CS5: The Missing Manual is the friendly, thorough resource you
need.
Photoshop CS-Design Professional Dec 03 2019 Revised to include Adobe's newest features, Photoshop CS
includes full-coverage of basic to advanced skills including the enhanced File Browser, the Filter
Gallery, improved layer sets, layer comps, text on a path, and the Match Color command.
Adobe Photoshop 7 Oct 25 2021 Written by educators, for educators, the Against the Clock series is the
complete solution for courses in Graphic Multimedia or Web Design Software. The hands-on, project-based
texts are packaged with resource CD-ROMs that contain all the files needed to create the step-by-step
projects in the text. Instructor CD-ROMs include assessments, overhead presentation materials, and
additional projects. Topics covered include images - analog and digital, selection technique, channels
and masks, working with layers, raster and vector graphics and creating and managing paths. This title
is ideal for professionals who teach Adobe Photoshop, or educators of any course that includes graphic
arts software and computer design software, or for anyone interested in learning Adobe Photoshop 7.
Photoshop 7(R): Tips and Techniques Aug 11 2020 Master Photoshop 7 using this resource filled with
precise, proven techniques from today's industry experts.
Adobe Photoshop 7.0 Aug 23 2021 Showcases the computer graphics program's updated features while
demonstrating fundamental and advanced Photoshop concepts and displaying professionally designed
projects.
Photoshop 7 Nov 25 2021
Adobe Photoshop CS6 on Demand Sep 11 2020 Provides step-by-step instructions for Photoshop tasks,
including color correction, word art, editing video, and creating 3D models.
Photoshop 7 for Windows and Macintosh Nov 06 2022 A visual guide to the features and functions of Adobe
Photoshop explains how to alter or manipulate images with color, layers, text, light, filters, and
masks.
Photoshop CC: The Missing Manual Oct 01 2019 Photoshop CC is truly amazing, but it can also be
overwhelming if you’re just getting started. This book makes learning Photoshop as easy as possible by
explaining things in a friendly, conversational style—without technical jargon. After a thorough
introduction to the program, you’ll delve deep into Photoshop’s secrets with expert tips and practical
editing advice you can use every day. The important stuff you need to know: Learn your way around. Take

a tour of Photoshop’s workspace and learn how to customize it. Unlock the magic. Use layers, masks, and
Smart Objects to safely edit your images. Perfect your photos. Learn techniques for cropping, colorcorrecting, retouching, and combining photos. Master color. Drain, change, and add color; create
gorgeous black-and-whites, partial-color effects, and duotones. Be artistic. Create illustrations,
paintings, and pro-level text; use filters effectively, edit video, and create 3D art. Share your work.
Produce great-looking images for print, presentations, and the Web. Work smarter and faster. Automate
common chores and install plug-ins for complex tasks.
Using Adobe Photoshop 7 Aug 03 2022 Photoshop is simply the best image-editing software available and
is the choice of millions of graphic artists worldwide. In Special Edition Using Photoshop 7, authors
Peter Bauer and Jeff Foster combine deep technical expertise, Photoshop community involvement, teaching
experience, and artistic talent. They offer numerous practical and creative tips to highlight clear
explanations of both theory and technique. Full coverage is provided of all new tools and upgraded
features in Photoshop 7, including: Macintosh OS X compliance (native mode and carbonized) An integrated
image management system An improved painting engine for both PC and Mac versions A more advanced web
workflow capability Added editing features
Photoshop 7 Savvy May 20 2021 "If subsequent releases are as good as this, the series deserves every
success." --MacFormat UK--November 2002 Savvy - n. Practical know-how. Just about anyone who works with
digital images needs to know to how to use Photoshop. But its complexity can be confounding even to
experienced users. In Photoshop 7 Savvy, artist and teacher Steve Romaniello draws back the curtain to
reveal the secrets behind Photoshop's power, showing you how to combine theory with practical techniques
to get results that are inspirational and satisfying. Whether you're a desktop publisher, graphic
artist, printer, photographer, or Web designer, if your goal is to become Photoshop Savvy, this is the
book that will get you there. Work your way through from cover to cover or zero in on a topic, whether
you're managing color, retouching images, or creating Web graphics. In Hands On tutorials you'll apply
your knowledge to complex real-world projects, mastering the techniques your own projects demand. A
32-page full-color section showcases numerous color-related examples. Coverage includes: Core Photoshop
Skills: selections, type, layers, paths, paint effects, alpha channels, Quick Mask, scanning,
transformations. Photoshop 7's New Features: File Browser, Healing Brush, Auto Color, new paint tools,
custom workspaces, Web enhancements. Image Retouching: Dodge and Burn tools, cloning and healing,
History Brush, Dust and Scratches filter. Color Management and Correction: levels and curves, color
mapping, hue and saturation, channel mixing, CMYK conversion, printing. Photoshop, ImageReady, and the
Web: page layout, optimization, image maps, animations, rollovers. Advanced Techniques: difficult
selections, compositing, automation, duotones and spot color, advanced layering, preparing images for
digital video.
Photoshop 7 Killer Tips Jun 01 2022 The hottest collection of cool tips and hidden secrets for the pro
that needs results FAST. Professional-level material, with content that appeals to multiple-book-buying
professionals. Photoshop 7 Killer Tips is a HUGE bang in a small, accessible package. When it comes to
Photoshop, time is money. This book is all about speed; showing the Photoshop professional how to get
more work done faster, while actually increasing quality. The whole concept is to help make the reader
faster and more productive than ever in Photoshop 7. In an ever-tightening and competitive marketplace,
this kind of book is sorely needed.
Photoshop 7 For Dummies Feb 03 2020 Adobe Photoshop is arguably the most comprehensive and popular
photo editor around. Here are a couple of reasons why: When you work in Photoshop, you're not drawing
from scratch; you're editing photos. Secondly, the program keeps you interested with a depth of
capabilities that few pieces of software can match. Unlike other computer programs that have caught on
like wildfire over the years, Photoshop is both powerful and absorbing. Just because Photoshop is a
pleasure to use doesn't mean that it's easy to master. Directed toward making you comfortable and
productive with the program, Photoshop 7 For Dummies points out the features you need to know and shows
you exactly how to use them – no pain; all gain. You'll discover ways to Work with the program window
Switch between Photoshop and other programs Change the number of pixels in an image Define colors using
the Color Palette Get ride of red eye Blur the edges of a selected area Apply filter effects Photoshop
guru and author Deke McClelland reveals his own techniques for quick and creative image editing, along
with specific tips that Photoshop veterans can use to take advantage of the software's new features.
Plan to get the hang of Producing high quality scans Adding background textures, bevels, and text
effects Harnessing Photoshop's layering features and professional pre-press capabilities Applying
different types of gradients Making a Web Photo Gallery Placing your image into PageMaker of InDesign
Creating your own custom brush Graphics abound in Photoshop 7 For Dummies, with 16 pages of glossy
pictures to show off special issues related to color. You'll find commands for both PCs and Macs and
lots of step-by-step instructions to guide your image-editing efforts for print or the Web – in no time!
Photoshop 7 and Illustrator 10 Apr 30 2022 This book will show you how to combine the power of
Photoshop 7 and Illustrator 10 to take your creative and production skills to new heights. Find out the
best way to use them in tandem, with a seamless workflow, for stunning results in your print and web
output. The book looks at how the programs work together to help you create great graphics with
practical demonstrations of projects you are likely to encounter in your work. You'll learn advanced
techniques for working with layer blending modes, the latest tools and new file formats such as SVG,
along with color management, animation, printing, web-publishing, and integration with other programs.
This book is not for Photoshop and Illustator novices—it's called 'Advanced' because it aims to take
your basic skills to the next level and teach you how to create the finest graphics you find in the
world around you. The book looks at how the programs can serve each other and you: Adobe has worked hard

to make these two applications function more efficiently together—this book will help you to reap the
rewards of their labor. The aim of this book is to show how Photoshop 7 and illustrator 10 can work
together as part of a team; this means looking at their strengths and weaknesses and how they compliment
one another. Part 1 is shorter than Part 2 and contains an analysis of each application; how each one
performs certain tasks and where the crossover lies. Many functions can be acheived in both and there is
a certain amount of personal choice involved—we evaluate the benefits of each one and which may be
suited to certain tasks: we want you to find the right balance to maintain a long and happy marriage! In
Part 2, we look at the practical applications of each one through a series of projects that detail stepby-step how they may be used in conjunction with each other. The tutorials are backed up with theory and
additional information to help you make an informed choice when deciding the workflow that fits you
best. We hope to help you make the best use of your skills and talents, so you can go further and
achieve more.
Mac OS X Unix 101 Byte-Sized Projects May 08 2020 Unix is no longer someone else's OS. With Mac OS X
built on top of it, Unix is becoming a household name, and more and more Mac users are ready to take it
on. This book is for them! Based on a popular series of Unix tips, this book promises to deliver what
most other Unix guides fail to: comprehensive tutorials and instruction on specific Unix subjects,
commands, and projects, not just a handy reference guide. Arranged into 101 mini tutorials in 11 key
technology areas, this book provides all the tricks, techniques, and training that you need to
understand how the system works and start using it immediately. You will quickly learn the basics to
working with the Unix command line as well as work on specific tutorials/exercises, including: browsing
and searching the directory file-system; viewing, searching, and processing file content; using text
editors; shell scripting; cool commands; and more.
Adobe Photoshop 7 Web Design with GoLive 6 Jan 16 2021 Just because a program is one-size-fits-all
doesn't mean that a book about it has to be. Take the case of Adobe Photoshop 7.0 Web Design: Even
though the popular digital imaging program is geared toward designers of all types (graphics, print,
Web), this book that covers it isn't. Instead, it's written just for you--the Web site designer who
wants to get answers to Web-related Photoshop questions without wading through a lot of explanations
that simply don't apply. Through clear, direct text and a gorgeous four-color layout, this volume both
instructs and inspires-Qin the process delivering all of the information you need to produce betterorganized, faster-loading Web sites. As you follow along with best-selling author Michael Baumgardt,
you'll learn how to create and optimize Web graphics, produce GIF animations, manage Web colors, and
more. You'll also learn about all that's new in Photoshop 7: an enhanced Rollover palette to manage Web
page rollovers, animations, and image maps more easily; Web output enhancements to easily apply
transparency to Web page elements; and the new "selected" rollover state for creating more sophisticated
Web site navigation bars without hand-coding--and these are just the tip of the iceberg. Whatever your
level of experience, if you're ready to take on Web design with Photoshop 7, this is the book for
Photoshop 7/ImageReady for the Web Oct 05 2022 Explains how to create Web graphics and animations using
Photoshop and ImageReady, covering topics including image maps, transparency, rollovers, automation
techniques, and animated GIFs.
Photoshop 7 Killer Tips Jun 28 2019 Offers time-saving tips and shortcuts for experienced Photoshop
users.
Adobe Photoshop 7 Jun 20 2021 Explains how to use one-click techniques to enhance photographs, covering
such topics as layers, scaling, frames, film grain, texture, patterns, and shadows.
Photoshop 7 in Easy Steps Jul 22 2021
Adobe Photoshop 7.0 for Photographers Jun 08 2020 Martin Evening's award-winning Adobe Photoshop for
Photographers titles have become must-have reference sources - the only Photoshop books written to deal
directly with the needs of photographers. This book contains a wealth of invaluable practical advice,
with even more hints and tips to help you achieve professional-looking results. Adobe Photoshop 7.0 for
Photographers begins with an introduction to working with digital images, providing essential, up-todate information on everything from scanning devices to color management and output issues. Practical
workshops show you how to master the essential techniques, with full coverage of all that's new in
Photoshop 7.0, including: improved retouching techniques with the Healing Brush and Patch tool; removing
color casts with the new Auto Color image adjustment feature; navigating, sorting and managing your
photographs with the enhanced File Browser option; and how to save as many custom palette configurations
as you like via the Workspace settings. Each technique is described in step-by-step detail, showing
exactly which command to use, whether you're working on a Mac or PC. Detailed coverage is also given for
Mac OSX users which Photoshop supports for the first time in version 7.0, as well as information on
Windows XP for PC users. The accompanying free CD-ROM contains invaluable movie tutorials and a
selection of images to experiment with, surely the quickest way to learn. If you have an initial grasp
of the Photoshop basics and are looking for ways to improve the quality of your work, want to find new
ideas and tutorials for the best techniques direct from a pro whilst making sure you are fully up-todate on Photoshop 7.0, then this is the book for you!
Teach Yourself Visually Photoshop 7 Dec 15 2020 Step-by-step screen shots that show you how to tackle
more than 140 Photoshop 7 tasks, from manipulating image selections and adjusting colors to working with
layers, applying effects and filters, and adding type.
Photoshop 7 Magic Apr 18 2021 Accompanying CD-ROM contains ... "all the files you need to complete the
projects and demo versions of the third party software referenced in the book."--Page 4 of cover.
Photoshop 7 Savvy Feb 26 2022 "If subsequent releases are as good as this, the series deserves every
success." --MacFormat UK--November 2002 Savvy - n. Practical know-how. Just about anyone who works with

digital images needs to know to how to use Photoshop. But its complexity can be confounding even to
experienced users. In Photoshop 7 Savvy, artist and teacher Steve Romaniello draws back the curtain to
reveal the secrets behind Photoshop's power, showing you how to combine theory with practical techniques
to get results that are inspirational and satisfying. Whether you're a desktop publisher, graphic
artist, printer, photographer, or Web designer, if your goal is to become Photoshop Savvy, this is the
book that will get you there. Work your way through from cover to cover or zero in on a topic, whether
you're managing color, retouching images, or creating Web graphics. In Hands On tutorials you'll apply
your knowledge to complex real-world projects, mastering the techniques your own projects demand. A
32-page full-color section showcases numerous color-related examples. Coverage includes: Core Photoshop
Skills: selections, type, layers, paths, paint effects, alpha channels, Quick Mask, scanning,
transformations. Photoshop 7's New Features: File Browser, Healing Brush, Auto Color, new paint tools,
custom workspaces, Web enhancements. Image Retouching: Dodge and Burn tools, cloning and healing,
History Brush, Dust and Scratches filter. Color Management and Correction: levels and curves, color
mapping, hue and saturation, channel mixing, CMYK conversion, printing. Photoshop, ImageReady, and the
Web: page layout, optimization, image maps, animations, rollovers. Advanced Techniques: difficult
selections, compositing, automation, duotones and spot color, advanced layering, preparing images for
digital video.
Photoshop CS5 All-in-One For Dummies Oct 13 2020 A full-color, value-packed reference to Photoshop CS5
Photoshop is the world’s most popular image editing software, with more than four million users
worldwide. Professional photographers, graphic designers, and web designers as well as photo hobbyists
are eager to learn the newest features of Photoshop CS5. This complete reference makes it easy, with
nine self-contained minibooks covering each aspect of Photoshop. Photoshop is the image-editing software
preferred by professional photographers and designers around the world; Photoshop CS5 is packed with new
functionality and enhanced tools This full-color guide includes nine self-contained minibooks: Photoshop
Fundamentals; Image Essentials; Selections; Painting, Drawing, and Typing; Working with Layers; Channels
and Masks; Filters and Distortions; Retouching and Restoration; and Photoshop and Print Includes all the
basics for beginners as well as how to manage color, modify and transform selections and paths, make
corrections with filters, use the liquefy command, prepare graphics for print or the Web, create contact
sheets and picture packages, and more With bonus information on the companion website and coverage for
both Windows and Mac, Photoshop CS5 All-in-One For Dummies is an all-purpose reference.
Adobe Photoshop 7 Digital Darkroom Apr 06 2020 This practical volume focuses on the use of digital
cameras combined with Photoshop software to create and print Web graphic designs.
Photoshop 7 Down & Dirty Tricks Jan 04 2020 Demonstrates professional production techniques, covering
shadowing, 3D, image repair, metallic and photographic effects, color, texture, background, interface
design, and special effects.
How Do I Do That In Photoshop? Nov 13 2020
Adobe Photoshop 7 Creative Workshop Jul 02 2022
Photoshop 7 at Your Fingertips Dec 27 2021 Fast Answers—Whatever You Do, However You Work Jason
Cranford Teague and Sybex specially designed Photoshop 7 at Your Fingertips to bring to light the
capabilities of this complex, powerful program and to show you the best and fastest ways to get your
work done. Inside you'll find: A visual reference to the Photoshop interface A complete task-oriented
reference to Photoshop, with specific sections for print designers, web designers, and photographers
Clear, step-by-step instruction and time-saving tips Multiple techniques for each task, to let you work
the way that works for you Every page of this innovative book is focused on getting you the information
you need. Its intuitive task-based organization lets you search for what you want to do. Hundreds of
cross-references guide you to related topics, and at-a-glance shortcuts and tips provide options and
alternatives. And it's all written by an expert author who shares inside knowledge accumulated over
years of intensive Photoshop use. Whatever your field or level of experience, you've found the Photoshop
reference you've been waiting for.
Photoshop 7 Bible Sep 23 2021 Shows readers how to retouch, color correct, manipulate, and combine
images using Photoshop "X." Readers will learn to create cutting-edge special effects for the Web or
print. Deke McClelland's easy and approachable writing style demystifies even the most complex Photoshop
tasks. The Photoshop "X" Bible fulfills the promise to the reader of being "100 percent comprehensive,
authoritative, and what you need." This classic Bible covers it all, from "Apply Image" command to
"ZigZag filter."
Sams Teach Yourself Adobe Photoshop 7 in 24 Hours Jan 28 2022 Adobe Photoshop is the world's leading
image manipulation software. Used by both professional and amateur graphic designers, it is the de facto
standard for print Web publishing. New painting engine; Image browser; Enhanced Web workflow; More
editing features; Compliance with Mac OS X. Sams Teach Yourself Adobe Photoshop X in 24 Hours is an
easily accessible tutorial that uses a friendly, conversational approach to teach readers the basics.
Photoshop is an immense tool and can be intimidating for the beginning user, but the book makes it easy
to learn the basic techniques involved in creating and manipulating images with Photoshop.
Photoshop 7 Trade Secrets Mar 18 2021 How do you get the best out of Photoshop? It's a combination of
knowing what you want and knowing how to do it properly: a mixture of creativity and acumen. As you
learn more, you make fewer mistakes, your workflow becomes faster, and you have more time to explore
creative possibilities. This book is dedicated to showing you the tricks of the trade, to sharing the
insider's knowledge which will speed up your work, and to improving your understanding of Photoshop as a
tool. The book is divided into eight chapters, in the first three we look at ways of improving your
efficiency, good selection techniques, and how to use layers effectively. In the next three chapters we

look at practical applications of Photoshop for retouching and correction, Web graphics and special
effects. The final two chapters look at the practicalities of Photoshop's configuration and hardware.
Throughout the book, we cover the new features of Photoshop 7, so if you're not yet up to speed with the
latest version, we'll show you the way. You've mastered the basics of Photoshop and you're ready to move
on to the next level - this book is jam-packed with the hints, tips, and advice from four Photoshop
experts that you need to take you there. To get the most information out of each of the authors that we
possibly could, we used a collaborative method of writing. Each of the four authors chose two subject
areas to be the main writer on, and once they had finished writing the sections, they were passed on to
the other three authors for them to add their own tips and tricks to. All these parts then went out to
review, and the reviewers (themselves Photoshop users) added their tips to the tip-tank. All of these
tips then came together in editorial, where they were ordered and polished. In this way, we hoped to
maximize the amount of insightful and essential information, and to give you the greatest benefit.
Photoshop 7 - Savvy Nov 01 2019 Just About Anyone Who Works With Digital Images Needs To Know To How To
Use Photoshop. But Its Complexity Can Be Confounding Even To Experienced Users. In Photoshop 7 Savvy,
Artist And Teacher Steve Romaniello Draws Back The Curtain To Reveal The Secrets Behind Photoshop's
Power, Showing You How To Combine Theory With Practical Techniques To Get Results That Are Inspirational
And Satisfying. Whether You're A Desktop Publisher, Graphic Artist, Printer, Photographer, Or Web
Designer, If Your Goal Is To Become Photoshop Savvy, This Is The Book That Will Get You There. Work Your
Way Through From Cover To Cover Or Zero In On A Topic, Whether You'Re Managing Color, Retouching Images,
Or Creating Web Graphics. In Hands On Tutorials You'll Apply Your Knowledge To Complex Real-World
Projects, Mastering The Techniques Your Own Projects Demand. A 32-Page Full-Color Section Showcases
Numerous Color-Related Examples. Coverage Includes:Core Photoshop Skills: Selections, Type, Layers,
Paths, Paint Effects, Alpha Channels, Quick Mask, Scanning, Transformations.Photoshop 7'S New Features:
File Browser, Healing Brush, Auto Color, New Paint Tools, Custom Workspaces, Web Enhancements.Image
Retouching: Dodge And Burn Tools, Cloning And Healing, History Brush, Dust And Scratches Filter.Color
Management And Correction:Levels And Curves, Color Mapping, Hue And Saturation, Channel Mixing, Cmyk
Conversion, Printing.Photoshop, Imageready, And The Web: Page Layout, Optimization, Image Maps,
Animations, Rollovers.Advanced Techniques: Difficult Selections, Compositing, Automation, Duotones And
Spot Color, Advanced Layering, Preparing Images For Digital Video.
Adobe Photoshop 7 Jul 10 2020 Explains how to use one-click techniques to enhance photographs, covering
such topics as layers, scaling, frames, film grain, texture, patterns, and shadows.
Photoshop 7.0 for Screen Printers Mar 30 2022 This book describes step-by-step everything you need to
know about four-color seperations, using specialty films and vellums, and printing with Post-Script
printers.
Adobe Photoshop CC Classroom in a Book (2018 release) Feb 14 2021 Creative professionals seeking the
fastest, easiest, most comprehensive way to learn Adobe Photoshop choose Adobe Photoshop CC Classroom in
a Book (2018 release) from Adobe Press. The 15 project-based lessons show key step-by-step techniques
for working in Photoshop, including how to correct, enhance, and distort digital images, create image
composites, and prepare images for print and the web. In addition to learning the essential elements of
the Photoshop interface, this revised edition for the 2018 release covers features like search
capabilities, Content-Aware Crop, Select and Mask, Face-Aware Liquify, designing with multiple
artboards, creating and organizing enhanced brush presets, and much more! The online companion files
include all the necessary assets for readers to complete the projects featured in each chapter as well
as ebook updates when Adobe releases relevant new features for Creative Cloud customers. All buyers of
the book get full access to the Web Edition: a Web-based version of the complete ebook enhanced with
video and multiple-choice quizzes.
Photoshop 7 Power Shortcuts Sep 04 2022 Provides keyboard shortcuts relating to palettes, tools,
navigation, dialog boxes, the file menu, the edit menu, the image menu, layers, type, the select menu,
the filter menu, the view menu, the window menu, and actions.
Scott Kelby's 7-Point System for Adobe Photoshop CS3 Aug 30 2019 Scott Kelby, the world's #1
bestselling Photoshop author, and the man who changed the Photoshop and digital photography world with
his ground-breaking, award-winning "Photoshop Book for Digital Photographers" unveils a exciting, brand
new way of thinking, and working in Adobe Photoshop that will not only change the industry again, but it
will change the way we all work in Photoshop forever, so we can finally spend less time fixing our
images, and more time finishing them. You're about to become a Photoshop Shark! Scott has focused in and
really narrowed things down to just exactly which Photoshop tools and techniques we absolutely,
positively have to know, and he found that there are just seven major tools, seven major features that
we have to master to enhance our images like a pro. But then he took it a step further. Out of those
seven major tools, he looked at which parts or sections of those tools do we really need to master, and
which parts can we pretty much ignore (in other words, he whittled it down so you're not learning parts
of the tools that you're probably never going to need). Then, and perhaps most importantly, he
determined exactly when and in which order to apply these seven techniques that make up Scott's amazing
"Photoshop Seven Point System." But the magic of this book, is not just listing the seven tools and
showing how they work. It's how they're used together, and how Scott teaches them (and makes it stick),
that makes this book so unique. You're not going to just learn one technique for fixing shadows, and
another technique for adjusting color (every Photoshop book pretty much does that, right?). Instead,
you're going start off at square one, from scratch, as each chapter is just one photo—one project—one
challenging lifeless image (you'll follow along using his the same images), and you're going to unleash
these seven tools, in a very specific way, and you're going to do it again, and again, and again, in

order on different photos, in different situations, until they are absolutely second nature. You're
finally going to do the FULL fix—from beginning to end—with nothing left out, and once you learn these
seven very specific techniques, and apply them in order, there won't be a an image that appears on your
screen that you won't be able to enhance, fix, edit, and finish yourself! Plus, Scott's techniques work
across a wide range of photos, and that's exactly what you'll be working on in the book, from landscapes
to portraits, to architectural, to nature, from event photography to everything in between—there isn't a
photo you won't be able to beat! This is the book you've been waiting for, the industry's been waiting
for, and Scott's "Adobe Photoshop Seven Point System" is so revolutionary that he's officially applied
for a patent with the U.S. Patent and Trademark Office, and this new system is only found in this
amazing, ground breaking new book. Once you learn these techniques, and start applying them yourself,
you'll be the next one to say—"You can't beat 'The System!'
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